
   

  
  

Alexander Bastrykin expressed his condolences to families of victims
of Kerch tragedy

 

  

Alexander Bastrykin, the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia, expressed his deep
condolences to the families of the victims of the accident in the Kerch Technical College.

“It is an irreparable loss for you, but I promise that the investigation will do its utmost to define in
detail the causes of the accident and the circumstances that entailed the tragedy. If we reveal either
any actions of certain people that influenced the young man, or someone's inaction, the investigation
will by all means give legal evaluation to these facts,” the Chairman of the Investigative Committee
of Russia noted.
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